
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 29th August 2018.

The following are the Minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership meeting held 
on the Grill Room patio on Wednesday 29th August 2018.

The President Ron Vaught called the meeting to order at  0750 hours. The following Board members 
were in attendance: Ron Frederick, Jim Dent, Louis Lanni, John Kupka, Bob Dubay, John Hamby and 
Richard McAlpine. Absent  were: Dennis Kitchel, Lee Wortman and Jeff Kerber. Approximately 50 
members were in attendance.

The Minutes  of the General Membership meeting held on 23rd May 2018 were approved. (Hamby/
Hannaman) 

The Treasurers report was not available.

The Scrip account was presented by R Frederick who advised there was $8719.50 Outstanding and 
reminded members to spend their scrip. He also advised the 2016 (Blue) Scrip will expire at  the end of 
December 2018.

The Tournament Chairman B Dubay advised the next tournament  would be the 6x6x6 to be played on 
19th September. It will be a two man, pick your own partner event.

The Membership Chairman  J Hamby advised to date there is a total of 260 members, of which 106 
were Associate and 156 regular members.

The Handicap Chairman J Kupka reminded players not to post their scores from the Club 
Championship as this will be done by the Handicap Chairman, however, next  week posting must be done 
by the players.

Travel Teams.
(i) TVGL – L Lanni advised the Temeku Team are currently in 4th place. The next  match will take place 
on 13th September at Soboba against Redhawk.
(ii) SDCS – R Frederick reported our team’s results as follows: 8 wins, 17 losses and 1 tie.

Old Business.
(i) R Frederick reported the Matchplay brackets would be posted in the Men’s locker room.

The next General Membership meeting will be held after golf on Wednesday November 14th 2018.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 0755 hours.

Richard G McAlpine
Secretary.    


